
From: ddschoon@aol.com <ddschoon@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 13, 2022 11:22 AM
To: Ald Frank McElderry <AldDist12@waukesha-wi.gov>; Doug Koehler <DKOEHLER@waukesha-
wi.gov>; Mayor Shawn Reilly <sreilly@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Proposed addition to Rivers Crossing Subdivision

NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you have verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 

Dear Messrs. Reilly, Koehler and McElderry,

I am a resident of the Rivers Crossing Subdivision at 3231 Tanglewood Drive. I recently saw the
proposal for the apartments and what appear to be condominiums off our street. These buildings
look cheap and do not fit in the neighborhood; I also believe it is not appropriate to put multi-family
dwellings in the middle of a neighborhood with single-family dwellings. This type of development has
typically been built on the edges of a neighborhood or in a development primarily for multi family
use. 

Please do not let this proposal move forward.

Thank you!

Duane Schoon
3231 Tanglewood Dr
Waukesha, Wi 53189

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS
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